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CANCELLATIONS

Dear Dancers:

This is an important message from the Arbor Hall Saturday Night Dance Clubs to let you
know that we are thinking of you and wishing you and your families good health and safety
during these trying times.

Typically, this newsletter would include information about our April dances and give you a
sneak peek into the fun events planned for May. Unfortunately, we are communicating
cancellations and letting you know that all 76 Club, Dancetonians, and Swing n' Sway
dances have been suspended until further notice. Dances will not resume until we have been
given the all-clear by public health officials to return to our normal activities. We decided it
made sense to send one united message, so you do not have to keep track of what each club
is doing. We are all in this together, and you have enough going on trying to keep track of
your own schedules and the disruption the COVID-19 situation has caused.

We hope to resume our regular dance schedules as soon as possible. None of us know exactly
when that will be. We will communicate the next dance by email, Facebook, and other channels
as soon as we have concrete details. Due to this disruption, future themes, lessons, and
special events may be postponed, modified, or cancelled. Each dance club will share details
about their revised schedules and events through their regular communication channels.

Although we miss each other, this "social distancing” is for the public good, and we are doing
our part to keep each other safe so we can resume our favorite pastime in the near future.
We look forward to seeing you on the dance floor soon. In the meantime, stay healthy and

stay safel
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